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Sept 20, 2005 
 
 

The Arar Commission Policy Review hearings, originally scheduled for 
October 11 – 14, 2005, have been rescheduled to November 15 – 18, 2005.  
The venue – Old City Hall, 111 Sussex Drive, Ottawa – remains unchanged. 

 
Further details regarding the hearings will be posted in the near future. 
 
Any questions should be directed to Andrea Wright, Legal Counsel, at 

(613) 996-4741 or andreawright@bellnet.ca. 
 

 


